
South Dakota Board of Chiropractic Examiners 
Possible Quorum - Feb. 11, 2020 
 
Members of the South Dakota Board of Chiropractic Examiners may be attending the South Dakota 
Chiropractors Association Legislative Reception and Walleye Feed on February 11, 2020 in Pierre, SD. As 
a result, a quorum may be present at the conference, but no board action will take place.   


